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ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
TO:  GeorgiaFIRST PeopleSoft Financials and Augusta Budget Prep Users 

POSTED: January 6, 2021 
 
SUBJECT:  Budget Prep UAT Dates and Kickoff Information 
 

 
The upcoming GeorgiaFIRST Financials Release 5.64 and Augusta Financials Release 
1.34 will incorporate several changes into the Budget Prep module including Multiple 
Components of Pay as implemented in OneUSG Connect and many user-requested 
quality improvements. 
  
ITS will host User Acceptance Testing (UAT) from January 19 - 29, 2021 to gather 
feedback from institutions. If users plan to attend UAT, please attend the UAT Kickoff 
call at 10:00 a.m. on January 19, 2021 to learn about the changes that need to be 
tested and the testing schedule. 
  
Additionally, ITS encourages Budget Prep users from GeorgiaFIRST institutions and 
Augusta to attend the UAT Kickoff Meeting to learn about upcoming changes even if 
they are unable to take part in testing at this time. Moreover, Budget Prep users that 
primarily use only the OneUSG Connect portions of the process are welcome to attend 
but are not required. 
 
 
MORE INFORMATION AND SUPPORT:  For business impact issues, contact the ITS 
Helpdesk at helpdesk@usg.edu or via the ITS Customer Services website. 
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